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COMMANDER BAHRAIN NATIONAL GUARD CALLED ON CHIEF OF THE NAVAL 
STAFF AT NAVAL HEADQUARTERS 
 
Islamabad, 14 Mar 24: Commander Bahrain National Guard, General Shaikh 
Mohammed Bin Isa Salman Al Khalifa called on Chief Of The Naval Staff Admiral 
Naveed Ashraf at Naval Headquarters, Islamabad.   
 
During the meeting, matters of mutual interest including bilateral collaboration and 
regional security were discussed. The visiting dignitary appreciated and acknowledged 
Pakistan Navy’s efforts and commitments in support of collaborative maritime security in 
the region. Both the leaders pledged to further strengthen and diversify the scope of 
existing bilateral defence relationship. 
 
Pakistan and Bahrain enjoy brotherly relations and Navies of both countries cooperate 
and collaborate in maritime domain particularly in the field of training. The visit of 
Commander National Guard will further enhance bilateral collaboration between the two 
countries. 
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